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SUMMARY

For the Fire Engineers and Technicians Association (SITP), 2005 was a year of more
intensified work in the scope the statutory activities of the units of the Association. Comparison
with the organisational status in 2004 indicates growing trends, despite a decline in statutory
activities in several small units. The tangible achievements of the Association included the
seminars and conferences which it organised. As a total, 51 conferences and seminars were
organised, in which about 4,800 persons participated. The publication of the SITP quarterly
“Ochrona Przeciwpozarowa” (“Fire Protection”) was successfully continued. The newly
established Centre for Certifying Fire Protection Services, based in Poznan, granted certificates
to the quality of fire protection services to 13 companies. Work was conducted on its own fire
protection standards, primarily for fire signalling systems. Action was taken to appoint SITP
experts. The Statute of the Association was also amended.
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